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Comments: The US Forest Service released a Territory Management Plan for the Heber Horses that live in

northern AZ. This plan will decimate the herd! Why does the FS &amp; other government agencies continue to

harass &amp; capture wild horses &amp; burros? They have no proper facilities to keep them nor the budget. It

is animal cruelty. These horses are wildlife &amp; should continue as such. Where is the protection the horses

should receive under legislation that was passed in the 70s? This particular plan would leave only 50 horses on

20,000 acres of land, yet thousands of cattle are permitted to graze anywhere under pressure from the farmers

&amp; ranchers. Wild horses should be left to roam. They are a national icon. Twenty-eight of the Heber horses

have been targets of brutal shootings since 2018. This is wrong. I urge the FS to find a better plan with fair

treatment of the Heber horses. Thank you,


